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To the Chair, Ranking Member, and Committee Members: 

 

Thank you for letting me testify. 

 

I am a graduate of Ohio University, and proud parent of graduates of Case Western University, 

Kent State University, and Stark State College who is strongly opposed to SB 1, the Enact 

Advance Ohio Higher Education Act.  It is a blatant attempt to silence and terrorize education 

professionals who do not agree with the MAGA Republican party, and will backfire when our 

colleges and universities decline in quality and lose the very professors and students who make 

them so renowned today.  Ohio’s economic health will be negatively impacted, and our 

reputation further eroded.   

 

As a concerned taxpayer in Ohio, I urge you to reject this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Susan Korte 


